
   
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 17th March 2020                                       Duty Head C Hembury 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS  A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:  
  
S2 Assembly  
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
 
S1-6 Corona Virus Information:  As a school we are continuing to follow City and Government 

advice on the risks posed by Coronavirus.  This information is posted on the front page of our 
website and will be updated as appropriate.  There are also posters in all toilets highlighting 
the need for good handwashing which remains the best defence against the spread of the 
virus.  Please do continue to enjoy school and be assured we will follow all advice we are 
given.                                                                                                                     Mr Dempster 

 
S1-6 Corona Virus – Bullying Incidents:  We will not tolerate any bullying or harassment of 

pupils from particular ethnic backgrounds in relation to the Coronavirus outbreak.  Any 
comments or actions will be treated as bullying and harassment and may result in exclusion. 
Please act responsibly at this particularly difficult time.                           Mr Dempster 

 
S1-6 Dress Code:  It is apparent that the dress code of MANY Of our pupils is slipping.  White 

shoes   are NOT part of the dress code.  A tie IS part of the dress code. Designer jerseys and 
tops are NOT part of the dress code. 

 
             Expected School Dress Code 

• Formal black skirt/trousers 
• Formal white shirt 
• Black V neck jumper 
• S1-4 Boroughmuir striped tie 
• S5 Boroughmuir crested tie 
• S6 Boroughmuir S6 Striped and crested tie 
• Formal black shoes 
• Black Blazer  
Expect to be spoken to by your Depute Head Teacher if you are not wearing dress code.  

                       Mr Dempster 
 

S1 -6     Meditation   All welcome to enjoy 10 minutes of positive thinking and de-stressing in these 
difficult times are welcome at break time to 206.  Practical ways to lessen stress and help with 
revision will be given.                                                                                 Mr Igoe 

 
 
S1-6      Pupil Council...2nd break...2-04                                                                  Mr Das 
 
 
 
S2       Fazenda Project   A reminder that all CVs are to be handed in by the end of the day on   

Tuesday 17th March to LG03. Well done to those submitted already.               Miss Davidson  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 


